
COUNTY OF SULLIVAN INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

PUBLIC HEARING COMMENTS 

 
THE PROPOSED DOETSCH FAMILY I, LLC AND DOETSCH FAMILY II, LLC 
PROJECT 

Public Hearing Date: 
Monday, April 9, 2018 
9:00 am 

Location: 
Town of Delaware Municipal Building, 104 Main Street, Hortonville, NY 12745 

Ms. Flad opened the public hearing at 9:00 AM.  Those present agreed to dispense with the 
reading of the public hearing notice.  All legal requirements for a public hearing have been met. 

Attendees:       
• Jennifer Flad, County of Sullivan IDA (“Agency”) 
• Ed Sykes, Town of Delaware/ County of Sullivan IDA (“Agency”) 
• Renee Ozomek, Town of Delaware 

Comments: 
• Ms. Ozomek, Mr. Sykes, and Ms. Flad had some general discussion about the project. 

Ms. Flad referred the others to the application, cost-benefit analysis, and project plan 
which are available for review at the public hearing and are posted on the Agency’s 
website. 

• Mr. Sykes stated he feels this is a beneficial project for the Town of Delaware. 

There being no further comment, Ms. Flad closed the public hearing at 9:40 AM. 
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